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 Dear Ms. Strouse, Mr. Viviano, Mr. Black, 

 On Friday, April 27th, students, teachers and administrators here at Log College Middle School, had the 
absolute pleasure of witnessing, first hand, the talent and professionalism of your cosmetology students and 
teachers.  Mrs. McLaughlin graciously and with much enthusiasm accepted our invitation to style our Recycle 
Runway models, who were to walk the runway during Log’s Earth Day Celebration.  The results were 
phenomenal on every level.   

 In preparation for the event, Ms. McLaughlin asked if I could forward her pictures of the models taken 
during a photo shoot.  She shared these photographs with her students, who, in turn, designed and sketched 
appropriate hair and make-up for our models, prior to the event.  On April 27th, At 7:00AM a polite and lovely 
group of young ladies began filing in the library where seventeen stations were arranged.  In the most 
professional manor, MBIT cosmetology students began setting up their tools and preparing to style Log’s 
models.  The energy in the room sent chills up my spine as it did to many of the teachers who stopped by. 
Teachers throughout the school were commenting on the focus and intensity of your students—and the positive 
affect it was having on our girls.  It was one of those moments in education where one knows something special 
is happening— 

 MBIT cosmetology students helped to transform our girls into confident young women—and it certainly 
showed on the runway. Their work was superb!! This remarkable experience, for our students, has been one 
they will never forget—for that we want to sincerely thank Ms. McLaughlin, her staff, and students.   

We look forward to continuing our educational partnership. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Bridget Gil, JoAnn Walsh, Kathleen McAleer 

   

 


